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DEPUTY PRINCIPAL PRINCIPAL DEPUTY PRINCIPAL
ANDREW KING MARK SARGEANT PETA WRIGHT

Tuesday, 23rd November 2021

Dear Parent and Caregivers,

This year never ceases to surprise us, and so it is that we are now able to offer an orientation visit for
our Year 7 2022 students. This will be on the date previously advised, Thursday 2nd December 2021.

STUDENTS ONLY are invited to Colo High School for some activities to help their transition to high school.
They will be accompanied and supervised by their primary school teachers. Details are provided below.

STUDENT ACTVITY

TIME: 9:15am —12:30pm

DROP OFF: Bus Bay Colo High School, Bells Line of Road. We will have staff available to help escort
students safely. On arrival, your student will be directed to the Grose View teacher at the LOWER school
Bus Bay (next to the buildings). There will be a signed meeting place.

TRAVEL: Organised by primary school.

DATE: Thursday 3rd December 2021

COST: SNIL

DRESS: Full primary school uniform

REQUIREMENTS: Bring your own recess and lunch. Students won’t be able to use our school canteen on
SPECIAL NOTES: Yr 6 students are NOT able to catch Colo HS school buses with siblings. Yr 6 students
cannot be dropped earlier or collected after the specified time. Parents CANNOT leave or park their cars.
Please leave immediately after drop off to allow all cars to get in and out effectively.

We understand there are still questions you may have about high school. This activity will be able to
address many of them. We are doing our best to help our new students feel comfortable about 2021.
We know they will have a great morning and we are thrilled to be finally able to meet them in person.

Warm regards,

Jarrad Cox
Head Teacher Teaching & Learning
Colo High School



